Northern Plains

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer — including Disability/Vets/Indian Preference

Welcome to Northern Plains Laboratory’s Employment Application!

Northern Plains Laboratory is committed to the policy of equal employment in
recruitment, interviewing, hiring, and all other personnel practices. As such, Northern
Plains Laboratory takes affirmative action to preclude discrimination in recruiting,
interviewing, hiring, training, and terminating employees because of race, color, creed,
age, sex, national origin, protected veteran’s status, disability, or any other reason in
accordance with the applicable state and federal statutes, executive orders, and other
regulations which prohibit discriminatory employment practices. The information you
provide in the application will be treated confidentially and used only to help assure the
best use of your abilities should you be employed by Northern Plains Laboratory.

If you need a reasonable accommodation for any part of the employment process,
please contact our Equal Employment Opportunity Manager by email at
whitney.paul901@commonspirit.org or by phone at 701-530-5758, and let us know the
nature of your request and contact information. Requests for accommodation will be
considered on a case-by-case basis.

To be considered for a position at NPL, follow these easy steps:

1. Print the “Employment Application” and complete with accurate information. The
“Authorization and Agreement” section at the back of the application should be read
completely prior to signing and dating. Please note that you must print and submit, the
application is not an electronic-fillable form.

2. Print the Voluntary “Equal Employment Opportunity Self-lIdentification Survey”, Voluntary
Self-ldentification of Disability and “Voluntary Self-Identification of Protected Veterans
Pre-Offer” forms. The forms are provided to help us comply with government
regulations. Providing this information is voluntary.

If you have any questions on the completion of the forms, please call 701-530-5758 to
speak to the Equal Employment Opportunity Manager.

3. Send the completed forms to: Internal Support Supervisor
Northern Plains Laboratory
401 North 9" Street
Bismarck, ND 58501-4507
Or email to whitney.paul901@commonspirit.org

Thank you for your interest in Northern Plains Laboratory. We believe each employee
contributes to the Company’s growth and success and want our employees to take
pride in being a member of our team.



